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This journal's first issue in 2023 consists of five articles covering various exciting topics. 

Some articles are contribution from other institutions or the output of a research collaboration 

between Universitas Mercu Buana and other institutions, such as Beijing Institute of 

Technology, Politeknik Negeri Jember, Universitas Pertamina, and National Research and 

Innovation Agency of Indonesia (BRIN). 

We would like to thank Dr. Ignatius Agung, Dr. Sagir Alva, Dr. Dafit Feriyanto, Andi 

Firdaus Sudarma, M.Sc., Alfian Noviyanto, Ph.D, Dr. Eng. Surachai Karnjanakom, Ir. Feri 

Adriyanto, Ph.D, Dr.-Ing. Pudji Untoro, Jonny Herwan, Ph.D, Prof. (em.) Dr.-Ing. Ir. Darwin 

Sebayang, Eldwin Djajadiwinata, Ph.D, and Prof. Ir. Meilana Dharma Putra, Ph.D to 

strengthen the Editorial Team. Their contribution will enhance the quality of this journal. In 

Addition, we thank all reviewers for their contribution and knowledge in reviewing the 

journal to meet a requirement of IJIMEAM quality. 
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